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The City is seeking the expertise of residents interested in serving on the:

Prince George Heritage Commission.

The Commission meets monthly and is responsible for undertaking
heritage education and awareness activities, and reviewing and reporting
to City Council and Staff on matters of heritage significance within the City.

The City is currently accepting applications to fill six (6) vacancies on the
Commission with terms beginning March 1, 2020. All positions will be for
a two-year term ending February 28, 2022.

Involvement with council committees, commissions, and boards provides
residents the opportunity to contribute to the growth and development of
our municipality and to provide input on important civic issues.

Interested applicants must be available to attend regularly scheduled
monthly meetings (12:00 p.m., 2nd Thursday of each month) and

be willing to actively participate in projects the Heritage Commission
undertakes throughout the year. Information on the commission including
its governing bylaw, application forms and details on the application
process, are available on the City’s website or may be picked up in the
Legislative Services Department, 5th Floor City Hall.

Deadline for Applications: 5:00 p.m., Friday, February 7, 2020

Applications may be completed and submitted online
(https://www.princegeorge.ca/committees), delivered to the Legislative
Services Division, 5th Floor City Hall, at the address below, emailed to
cityclerk@princegeorge.ca, or faxed to (250) 561-0183.

For any questions or to have an application form mailed to you, please
contact the Legislative Services Department at (250) 561-7655 or
cityclerk@princegeorge.ca.

REQUEST FOR COMMENT

OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN BYLAW NO. 8383, 2011 AMENDMENT BYLAW
NO. 9085, 2019

Subject Properties — 805/855 1st Avenue and 190 Ontario Street

The City of Prince George is considering an amendment to the City of
Prince George Official Community Plan (OCP) Bylaw No. 8383, 2011 to
amend Schedule B-6: Future Land Use from Light Industrial to Community
Facility, and adding the subject properties to Schedule B-8: Community
Facilities. This OCP amendment also includes a rezoning application
(Bylaw No. 9086).

The City of Prince George will be hosting a public meeting and information
session on the proposed OCP amendments. This information session will
occur at City Hall in the 2nd Floor Conference Room on January 15, 2020
from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm. A presentation will commence at 6:30 pm.

The City requests written comment from any person, organization, or
agencies that may be affected by this amendment to the OCP Please
forward any written submissions by 5:00 pm, January 23, 2020 to the
Development Services Division at 1100 Patricia Boulevard, PG

V2L 3V9, Email: devserv@princegeorge.ca.

Please also visit the City of Prince George website at
www.princegeorge.ca for more detailed information.
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